

City of Long Beach
Working Together to Serve

R-27

Date:

April 4, 2006

To:

Honorable Mayor and City Council

From:

Councilmember Patrick O'Donnell, Chair, Elections Oversight Committee

Subject:

2006 ELECTION CYCLE REPORT

The Elections Oversight Committee, at its meeting held Tuesday, April 4, 2006 considered the above subject.

It is the recommendation of the Elections Oversight Committee to the City Council that the City Clerk's Election Cycle Report, which outlines key planning phases, milestones and issues related to the April 11, 2006, Primary Nominating elections; and as deemed appropriate, be received and adopted.

Respectfully submitted,

ELECTIONS OVERSIGHT COMMITTEE

Councilmember Patrick O'Donnell, Chair

Prepared by:

Gloria Harper